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0CT 20 1399
Mr. Scott M. Sheplak, P.E.
State of Florida OF AIR REGULATION
Department of Environmental Protection BUREAU
Division of Air Resources Management
2600 Blair Stone Road

. Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re:  Permit No. 0850001-004-AV
FPL Martin Plant Final Title V Permit
Administrative Change for Consistency

Dear Mr. Sheplak:

After reviewing the subject Title V permit, FPL has identified that evaporation of chemical
cleaning waste was omitted from the final permit. This insignificant emission was included in the
Title V permit application. We request the following change to the Martin plant Title V permit.

Appendix I-1 List of Insignificant Emissions Units and Activities

Brief Description of Emissions Units & Activities: The list of activities does not include the
Evaporation of Boiler Chemical Cleaning Waste. Pursuant to the FDEP memorandum DARM-
SS/CE-07, FPL requests this activity be listed in the final permit as:

7. Evaporation of Non-Hazardous Boiler Chemical Cleaning Waste

Thank you for your prompt attention to this issue. If you have any questions please do not
hesitate to contact me at (561) 691-7057.

Sincerely,

Pl

Mary J. Archer, QEP
Principal Environmental Specialist
Florida Power & Light Company
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